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Wisconsin Parental  
Choice Program 2022-23  
Also known as the School Voucher Program 
Notre Dame Academy participates in the Wisconsin 
Parental Choice Program (WPCP), which allows eligible 
students who reside in Wisconsin and meet the state 
requirements to attend Catholic school tuition-free.  
When to Apply 
Apply online between Feb. 1 - April 21, 2022.  
Apply early! Late applications for the voucher program 
will not be accepted for any reason by the state.  
How to Apply: New Families 
Those meeting the eligibility requirements may apply for 
the 2022-23 voucher program:   
1. Complete the online application.
•	 Apply online: sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/
•	 Visit the “Admissions-WPCP Choice Program” page 

at notredameacademy.com to link directly to the DPI 
application page. 

2. Provide proof of residency to the NDA office.
•	 Proof of residency paperwork can be a utility bill, 

cable bill or landline phone bill (cell phone bills are 
not accepted).

•	 This paperwork must show the parent’s name and 
mailing address.

•	 This paperwork must be current and dated within 
three months of the application period.  

3. Provide income documentation to the NDA office.
•	 Income documentation can be a copy of your most 

recent taxes or W2.  

 
To qualify for the program in the 2022-23 academic year, 
a family must have income equal to or less than 220% 
of the federal poverty level income limits shown below.

Family Size Single Family Married Family
2 $38,324 –
3 $48,312 $55,312
4 $58,300 $65,300
5 $68,288 $75,288
6 $78,276 $85,276

For each additional family member, add $9,988. Income 
levels are Adjusted Gross Income (AGI).  
For more information, please contact:   
Karen Konop 
NDA Outreach Administrator 
(920) 272-6202 
kkonop@notredameacademy.com  
Amy Stover 
Spanish Teacher/Hispanic Outreach Coordinator 
(920) 429-6175 
astover@notredameacademy.com  
For more information from the 
Wisconsin Department of 
Public Instruction (DPI), contact:  
Private School Choice Programs 
(888) 245-2732, ext. 3 
PrivateSchoolChoice@dpi.wi.gov 
 

In addition to applying to the voucher program, families 
must also complete the required admission and enrollment 
procedures to the school for the 2022-23 academic year.

The application and all documents must be received in 
the NDA office between Feb. 1 - April 21, 2022. Offices 
will be closed April 15 (Good Friday) through April 18 
(Easter Monday).

Family Eligibility


